
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Update of the week:  

 St. Joseph’s Primary School  
 
Spring 2024    

 

March 8th  2024            

     Attendance 
Nursery 85.2%   Reception 99.2% 

Year 1 90.2%      Year 4 95.6% 

Year 2 92.2%       Year 5 96.3% 

Year 3 95.3%      Year 6 92.3% 

 

          School     

   Attendance:                        

     93.7% 

  Winning Class Attendance: 

      

                RECEPTION 

 

                 99.2% 

                    

       Well done fantastic !                

             

            Of 95.9%! 

 Upcoming dates: 

  

Sunday 10th March – Family Mass St 

Benedicts 10 a.m.  

Monday March 18th Nursery and 

Reception Easter play School Hall 9.30 am 

Tuesday March 19th Year 1 and 2 Easter 

Play 9.30 am 

Tuesday March 19th Year 3 and 4 Easter 

play 2.00pm School Hall 

Wednesday March 20th Easter Bonnet 

Parade 9.30 am School Hall 

Wednesday March 20th Year 5 and 6 

Easter Play St. Benedict’s Clydach  

Thursday March 21st Easter Mass 9.30 am 

St. Benedict’s 

Friday March 22nd First Confession for 

First Holy Communion candidates 

Monday March 25th –Friday April 5th  

Easter Break 

Monday April 8th Summer Term begins 

 

Mission and Vision of our school- Do you know the Mission and 

Vision of our school? 

 
 

Mini Vinnies - Mini Vinnies would like to set up a temporary food 

bank, during Lent, for families in our local community who need 

some extra support. We are asking that anyone who can or would 

like to, to bring in to school at least one tinned item. Many thanks 

in advance for your ongoing generosity and support.  During Lent 

Mini Vinnies are also producing a weekly Lenten reflection that will 

be shared through our website and X platform.  

 

Jesuit Virtues for March and April are : 

 

Faith-Filled & Hopeful 
Pupils growing to be Faith-filled in  
their beliefs and hopeful for the future. 

 

We look forward to our Family Mass this Sunday March 10th at 

10.00 am in St. Benedict’s Clydach. All are welcome to attend. 

The Mass will be led by our First Holy Communion and 

Confirmation candidates. 

We received our Catholic Inspection report this week. It is on our 

website. We are delighted with the results. 


